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                   7th April, 2017 

 

 
Dear Regulator (Rosalyn Hayles), 

 
It has been nearly 12 weeks since my first contact with you and I am still waiting for 
your decision as to what you have done or are going to do. 

 
I have been constrained by patient confidentiality and have had to go down this path 
regarding the GCC and BCA, and I have been totally surprised by the negative attitudes 

of both bodies.  There were clear changes made to regulations after the Baby P case to 
make sure that this sort of thing did not happen again, yet here we are nearly three 

months down the road and it is clear that you are unwilling to do the ethical thing.  
Obviously if you had then I would have heard something by now from the police or 
others. 

 
I was fortunate to have a long chat with the mother last weekend, and she would like 
me to continue to battle for her and her son, and have released some of my restrictions 

regarding confidentiality.  Therefore please could you let me know what you have done 
or are doing by the end of next week, and if not satisfactory I can then take things to 

the next level. 
 
I cannot see the problem with informing the correct authorities to investigate; after all if 

the GCC and BCA have done nothing wrong they have nothing to worry about.  Then we 
can have a clear definition as to which parts are criminal and which parts civil.  I had a 

statutory obligation to report child abuse, and discharged my responsibility to the GCC 
and BCA who have done nothing even though all clinicians have the same 
responsibility.  If the correct steps had been taken five years ago the child and his 

family life would have been much improved rather than where they are today; this 
should fulfil the criteria for a criminal act, particularly as seemingly laws have not been 
complied with, and the GCC/BCA have gained through cover-up. 

 
I look forward to hearing from you at last.  If you would prefer to have a quick chat on 

the phone then I am sure that could be arranged.  To be clear we are talking about 3 
things: 
 

1). Not responding to complaints about child abuse (Child Abuse Unit); 
 

2). Not responding to complaints procedures and covering up (C.I.D.);  
 
3). Fraud in the insurance industry (Fraud Squad).  
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Your investigations have probably allowed everyone to get their stories straight, and as 
such will have perverted the course of justice. 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Howard Lamb 
DC 


